

www.lincoln.edu

Office of the President

1570 Baltimore Pike Lincoln University, PA 19352-0999

484-365-7400 phone 484-365-7316 fax officeofthepresident@lincoln.edu

Dear Lincoln University Community,

Campus housing including the University spaces at Studio Green are currently filled to capacity. While we have some students in temporary spaces, we are committed to finding a permanent space for all students who received financial clearance on or before Tuesday, August 21, 2018. We will not, at this time, be able to respond to the housing needs of students who are still working through their financial obligations. We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused our students and their families.

Students who are currently in rooms but wish to change their housing assignment are asked to wait until all students have been placed in a permanent room. Our goal is to complete that process by Wednesday, August 29, 2018. Room change requests will be entertained at that time, but be mindful that there will not be an abundance of options available.

The housing crunch has helped us to identify processes in need of improvement. We will be working throughout this academic year towards upgrading our housing procedures.

Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,

Brenda A. Allen

President